






















November 2, 2017 

 

RE:  SUPPORT TOWN CENTER PDD 

 

Dear Town Board Members, 

 

My name is Peter Elitzer and I own Peter Harris Plaza located at 574 Columbia Turnpike 

in East Greenbush.  I grew up in East Greenbush and have operated my business in East 

Greenbush for over 40 years; I recently gave my property a face lift to help better compete with 

the Route 4 corridor.   

I am excited to hear about the proposed Town Center PDD at 580 Columbia Turnpike. 

This development will include 300 new luxury multifamily units and over 12,000 square feet of 

commercial retail space and will represent an enormous investment in the corridor.  I think the 

added residential density will help bolster the existing commercial and retail space along 

Columbia Turnpike as well as provide a fresh and new appearance to a critical location in East 

Greenbush.   I can’t think of a better use of the land. I support the Town Center PDD. 

  

Regards, 

 

 

Peter H. Elitzer 

Owner - Peter Harris Plaza 

President – Peter Harris Clothes 
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